Community Meeting

There was a meeting of the Community at 7:35 on Tuesday,
May 1, 1934, Gretchen Hutchins presided.

There was discussion of the "Organization of the Bennington
College Community". It was moved and seconded that: any petition
signed by 10% of the community should be considered by the
Council and brought before the Community for a vote. Lost.

It was moved and seconded that: between the resignation
of the out-going Couneil and the election of the new Counecil
there be a week's interval with the out-going Council remaining
in office during that time. Tost.

It was moved and seconded that we accept the plan for the
"Organization of the Bennington College Community™. Carried.

The Community was reminded to read the bulletin board of
the Community Counecil.

Respectfully submitted,

Cornelia Pierce
Secretary





